Development Clerk

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Thank you Michelle.

This is simply not true.

Joel Reiser <jmreiser@pharmadva.com>

Friday, March 03, 2017 10:02 AM

Development Clerk; 'Jay Harris-Maxwell'; nehyman@aol.com
'‘Cooper, Eric'

Re: Neighbor comments for 5265 Menteth Drive

We have maintained our Norweco service contract in full force continuously since closing on 10/11/12.

Our project managers at Hanlon have a copy of the current signed contract.

On 3/3/17 8:36 AM, Development Clerk wrote:

Good Morning,

Attached, please find Neighbor Comments about 5265 Menteth Drive Project.

Thank you,
Michelle

Michelle Amow
Office Specialist I
Town of Canandaigua
Development Office
(585) 394-1120 x2230



